
From:  Jeromy Hicks

Sent time:  06/01/2021 02:43:52 PM

To:  Chris Niederman <Chris@niederman.com>

Subject:  Gate Permit 2105-227

Attachments:  2105-227-SUB1-PLANS-DENIED.pdf    
 

Good Afternoon Chris,
 
Hope you are doing well!
 
Thank you for submitting your gate permit.
 
I have attached a copy of the gate standards and will need a bit more information prior to approval.  Simple stuff, but some
basics that are listed on pages 3 and 4.
 
I agree with the width, but will need to know where this is being placed.  My assumption is on the property (minus setbacks)
and will be constructed to open inwards.  Additionally I will need to know the opening mechanism, battery back‐up, fail safe
open when power is out, UL standards, and the access method you are choosing.  If it is ‘Click to Enter’ then great.. if not I need
it noted on the plans were the pedestal or Knox Switch will be located.   
 
Again my assumption is a gate company is installing this for you… all of the information should be pretty easy to obtain from
them… just show them my email.  I hate to assume.
 
When you get the info, submit directly back to me.  I will upload it for you and get the plans completed. 
 
Let me know if you have any questions.
 
Jeromy
 
 

 
Jeromy Hicks, Fire Marshal
City of Mercer Island
206‐275‐7966
 
3030 78th Ave SE
Mercer Island, WA 98040
 

** PLEASE NOTE MY EMAIL ADDRESS CHANGE**      Jeromy.hicks@mercerisland.gov
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